
                                                     

General Manager’s Office, 

Letterkenny University Hospital, Letterkenny Co. Donegal 

F92 AE81 
Telephone: (074) 9123501         Fax:  (074) 9104651 

 

 

Deputy Pádraig MacLochlainn       26th June 2024 

Dáil Eireann, 

Leinster House, 

Kildare Street, 

Dublin 2. 

 

 

PQ 27866.24 –To ask the Minister for Health if he will ensure that funding is provided for a dedicated Consultant 

Neurologist and support staff at Letterkenny University Hospital, in line with the National Model of Care for 

Neurology – Pádraig MacLochlainn 

 

Dear Deputy, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above Public Representation 

which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have examined the matter and the following outlines the 

position. 

The Saolta Group is committed to progressing the development of a neurology service for Letterkenny University 

Hospital.  

It is a strategic priority for the group to develop and progress the Saolta Neurology Clinical Services review 2024 once 

finalised. The group are also currently finalising the priorities for the Service Plan 2025 and the development of the 

neurology service in LUH forms part of that plan. 

Kind Regards, 

I trust this information is of assistance to you but should you have any further queries please contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

______________________ 

Mr. Seán Murphy 

Hospital Managers Office 

Letterkenny University Hospital   

 


